Memorandum

Date: January 9, 2007
To: Board of Supervisors

Clerk of the Board
County Executive Office

From: Mark Schleich, Deputy Directqr
Public Works Department /%@

Subject: January 16 Board Item to Declare a Portion of Baron Ranch as
Excess

This memo serves as a request to pull the item from the Board of Supervisor's
meeting of January 16, 2007.related to declaring a portion of the Baron Ranch as
excess. Staff will be meeting with interested parties associated with this item and
plans to return to the Board in Spring 2007.



